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Heloise Groenewald

From: Simone de Wet <simonedewet@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, November 28, 2019 1:59 PM

To: Heloise Groenewald

Subject: 20445 GNEC Reference No

Ms Helouise Groenewald 

 

I truly don't understand - this of of our last rural areas in our area, and we are going to cover it with building!!! 

 

I am opposed.  

 

But mostly I am saying absolutely no to infilling of the river, or anything but the conservation thereof! In the drought 

we are living under and the whole world conditions, surely this isn't even a serious thought... 

 

Perplexed,  

Simone de Wet  


